

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

The Board of Governors' Senior Policy and Operations Committee is currently accepting nominations from members of the University community for vacancies on the University Discipline Appeal Committee.

UNIVERSITY DISCIPLINE APPEAL COMMITTEE (UDAC)

Currently accepting nominations for: One (1) member of faculty for a term from

July 1, 2025 to June 30, 2028. No more than two faculty members shall be from the same

Faculty.

One (1) undergraduate student for a term from July 1, 2025 to June 30, 2026. Undergraduate students shall be appointed from a broad range

of Faculties.

Workload: Individual appeal meetings and hearings are arranged by the University Secretariat as required.

Additional Information:

- Terms of Reference and Composition
- Current Membership

Nomination Submission Process:

To submit your nomination, please fill out a <u>Nomination Form</u> by **Friday, September 5, 2025.** Nominators are asked to seek the agreement of the prospective candidate prior to submitting their nomination.

The Senior Policy and Operations Committee will consider all nominations it receives without regard to the source of the nomination.

Foundational to the work of the Senior Policy and Operations Committee is a commitment to ensure that candidates represent the breadth of the University's academic community in the diversity of indigeneity, race, gender identity/expression, ability, sexual orientation, and religion. Diversity of our community is one of our strengths and is integral to the decision-making and governance of our institution.